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Thank you for the update.

From: Bill Kelly [mailto:bkelly@trihydro.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2019 11:54 AM

To: Buselli, Bradley <Bradley.Buselli@dep.state.fl.us>

Cc: Vicki Bierwirth <VBierwirth@trihydro.com>

Subject: Status Update and Field Activities Notification - Supplemental Site Assessment - Perma-Fix
of Florida, Gainesville - Fac ID FLD 780 7111 071 (COM_17680)

Mr. Buselli,

This is a follow-up to our telephone conversation earlier this week. As discussed, Trihydro has achieved
significant progress in the supplemental assessment effort at the subject site. Upon receipt of the most
recent sampling lab report, we noted that limited additional soil testing is necessary to establish the point
of compliance in one area. We are currently scheduled to return to the facility on Tuesday, February 5, to
collect those remaining samples. It is anticipated that the upcoming sampling results will confirm
boundary definition, allowing us to conclude this phase of assessment and transmit the Supplemental Site
Assessment Report to your attention for review. Upon receipt of the sample results, we will update you
with our anticipated report submittal date.

Respectfully submitted,

William C. (Bill) Kelly, PG
Senior Project Manager
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CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION: This electronic message is intended only for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
information that is privileged and confidential, the disclosure of which is governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended
recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or
copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by either email
or telephone. Please destroy the related message. Thank you for your cooperation.



